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•04W 

Mr. Gruccio, 

Good morning, your two week extension is granted. Your clients response is now due on or before 
September 24, 2018. Thank you for your time and assistance and please let me know if you have any 

other questions or concerns. Enjoy your day. 

Respectfully, 

Christal Dennis 

From: Michael Gruccio [mailto:mg@gobergroup.com] i 
Sent: Monday, September 10, 2018 4:49 PM i 
To: CELA <CELA@fec.gov> | 

Subject: RE: MUR 7481, Designation.of Counsel for Matt Rosendaie for Montana 

Ms. Dennis, 

I 

Thank you for your reply. As discussed, our team is working with a third-party commercial vendor 
that maintains the respondents filing data. At this time, given the data requested, we request a two-
week extension to prepare a comprehensive response for all transactions. 

Please let us know if you have any questions or require additional information for this process. 

Best regards, 

I 
Mike Gruccio | 
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